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November 2017

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE — JOHN D’ADDARIO

My Brother Knights,

The season of Fall is upon us and many of the 2017/2018 council activities are
happening. To start, may I congratulate and thank Rocco Devito and Paul Harper

who have graciously stepped up to be our new Deputy Grand Knight and Outside Guard, respectively. I
look forward to working with them and encourage everyone to give them your full support.

• 2018 Cash Calendar Chair Jere Hartnett says 800 calendars have been sold to date. We printed
1200 Calendars and our goal is to sell out. Remember, all proceeds from sales go to local
charities. Charity is one of the pillars of our order. Please help us reach our goal.

• On November 7 a Memorial Mass will be celebrated at 7 p.m. at St. Patrick's Church. This Mass
will be held to remember Brother Knights from Council 5073 who have passed away over the last
few years.

• November 11 is Remembrance Day, and we will be laying a wreath in memory of soldiers who
gave their lives for our freedom. It is a moving experience to attend.

• Prayer Cenacle happens on the last Thursday of the month in the Friel room at the hall.

• The Christmas Turkey Roll happens on Friday, December 8, 2017. Doors open at 6:30 p.m.
Wheel spins start at 7:30 p.m. Chair Michael Mark is looking for donations, prizes and help for
the event.

• Burlington Knights of Columbus will be at the 2017 Christmas Parade. Set up is on Saturday,
December 2. Parade will take place on Sunday, December 3. Tear down will happen right after
the parade. Contact Co-Chairs Luke Oko and Greg Huckle if you would like to help.

• We have three Bingos that happen on a monthly basis. If you have some time to give and want
to have some fun, check it out. If you need more information on how you can get involved,
contact Mario Colaianni.

This is just a sample of the great work that our council is doing. This newsletter has more information
on all Knights' events. Please check it out and get involved.

Together we make a difference.

Vivat Jesus,
John D'Addario, Grand Knight

Msgr. J. C.
Warren
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Ignatius MacDonald

PRAYER CENACLE

Did you know that we have a Prayer
Cenacle that has been running for
almost twenty years on the last
Thursday of the month? Where you
ask? It is at the hall on 2400
Industrial Street. Start time is 6:30
p.m.

The word “cenacle” originates from the Latin term
cenaculum that means the room where Christ and His
disciples had the Last Supper.

The Cenacle rosary is modeled after the prayers of
Father Stefano Gobbi, founder of the Cenacles of the
Marian Movement of Priests on May 8, 1972. He
experienced an interior locution by means of the
Blessed Virgin Mary. A locution is a message or a
spiritual phenomenon. This resulted in a calling to
promote and encourage prayer, especially the rosary,
and to call upon the intercession of Mary in our world,
to change hearts and minds.

Here is a website for the Cenacle in Canada:

http://mmpcanada.ca/mmp-f-a-q/

At each of our Cenacle Rosaries, we recite and think
about one of those messages Father Gobbi delivered to
a Cenacle gathering of priests in the past.

Pope John Paul II, who had a personal devotion to the
Virgin Mary, met with and celebrated Mass with Father
Gobbi in his private papal chapel in the Vatican on an
annual basis for several years.

The Four Parts of Contemplation

Lecto divina quotes Psalm 25: My eyes are always
fixed on the Lord.

Meditato This a moment of interior reflection in which
the soul turns to God and tries  to understand
what His word is saying to us today.

Oratio in which we linger to talk to God directly.
Contemplato This helps us to keep our hearts

attentive to the presence of Christ whose word is
"... a lamp shining in a dark place, until the day
dawns and the morning star rises in your hearts
(2pt1:9) (Message for the 21st WYD)."

Why not join us for an hour of prayer and
contemplation. The Prayer Cenacle is open to all
Burlington Knights of Columbus. Spouses and children
are also welcome to join the gathering that provides a
unique opportunity to reinforce your faith.

For more information contact Jude Malone or Ignatius
Macdonald or just show up.

CASH CALENDAR
CHARITY – HELPING THOSE IN NEED

We are heading into the final stretch for the 2018 Cash
Calendar sales with 400 calendars left to sell. At this
point, for each calendar we sell the full, $20 amount
goes directly towards our Charity Fund — that amounts
to an additional $8,000. This Fund helps many in need
in the Burlington area.

You can help in many ways:

• Help sell calendars to your various contacts (family,
friends, work associates)

• Buy some calendars for your family and friends for
gifts; they make great Christmas stocking stuffers

• Take part in the calendar sales at your parish
• Share your ideas for promoting the calendars with

us (we are open to new ideas)

Charity is the basic principle of our order; please help
us push this Charity Fund Raiser project over the top.
Feel free to contact either Bill Manley or me at
kofc.cashcalendar@gmail.com with your ideas or
comments.

Jere Hartnett  PGK
Cash Calendar Project Chair

BURLINGTON'S 2017 

K OF C CHRISTMAS FLOAT 

Once again, the Knights from the Burlington Councils

are entering a Christmas Float in Burlington's Santa
Claus Parade scheduled to be held on Sunday,

December 3, starting at 2 p.m. "sharp." The parade will
begin on Prospect Street, across from the Burlington

Mall. Again, our float's motto will be "Keep Christ in
Christmas," with a Nativity Scene (plastic figurines) as

its main focus. Once again Burlington's Special
Olympians have been invited to participate on the float.

The City estimates that over 20,000 people will be
watching the parade and seeing our K of C float.

We are inviting ALL members with children or

grandchildren who wish to participate to communicate
their intention and how many, ASAP. For security

reason, we have room for 35 people.  All wishing to
ride on the float need be at the float site no later than

1:30 p.m.!!

Also, any K of C member who wishes to help in
assembling and/or dismantling, please contact any of

the following or the representative of their respective
Councils:

Assistant, Mario Colaianni, 905 632 3201
email: mariocolaianni@hotmail.ca

Co-Chair: Luke Oko, 905 637 6826
Co-Chair: Greg Huckle, 905 472 6272

Assistant: Jude Malone, 905 681 7603

http://mmpcanada.ca/mmp-f-a-q/
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MEMORIAL MASS

Brother Knights,

Our Memorial Mass to pay homage to our fallen Knights

over the past few years is scheduled to take place on
Tuesday, November 7, 2017, at 7 p.m. at St. Patrick's

Parish, 200 Kenwood Avenue, Burlington, Ontario.
Monsignor Ray Modeski, our Chaplain, will be

celebrating Mass that evening. Light refreshments will
follow in the parish hall.

All Knights of our council and their families are

encouraged to attend this Mass. 

In addition, if any Brother Knights are in touch with
families or extended families of any deceased Knights

within our council, please ask them to attend this Mass
as well.

Thank you all, and we look forward to seeing everyone

there. 

Vivat Jesus,

Michael Mark
Chancellor

GOBBLE, GOBBLE

It’s Turkey Roll Time!

Friday, December 8
KofC Hall, Industrial Street
Burlington
Doors open at 6:30 p.m.
First spin at 7:30

to our Brother Knights

who are celebrating their special day
during the month of November

Joseph Acosta
Michael Attardo

Rev. Edward De Bono
Jeff Cuzen

Victor FitzPatrick
Andres Gabrielli

Robert O'Connor, Sr.
John Pickard

Javier Rubatto
Renald St. Aubin

David Stanga
Daniel Stevens
Henry Valcheff

Tom Vermeltfoort

TO OUR BROTHER KNIGHTS

AND THEIR WIVES

WHO CELEBRATE

THEIR ANNIVERSARIES

IN NOVEMBER!

Frank and Mary Belanger
Patrick and Kim Guay

Roger and Catherine Robichaud
Peter and Lorna Wouters

Leo and Doris Russell



Knights of Columbus Council 5073 NEWSLETTER November 2017 .... Page 4

Br. Knight Ewart Harris
Knights of Columbus

Family Fraternal Benefits Advisor

416.559.4071
or by email: ewart.harris@kofc.org
or by mail:
Knights of Columbus
142 Ulster Drive, Oakville, ON   L6L 3P2

Prayer Requests

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray for

the needs of our Brother Knights and their

families.

Alan Benoit Craig Celeste
Riccardo Colaianni Patrick Crowley
Kevin Gill Linda Johnson
Darryl Judd Paul LaFontaine
Rick Lomas Rosemary Madden
John McCarthy Nazareth Family
Bill O'Riordan Navin Pinto
John Schunk John Stefnitz

PRAYER IN TIME OF NEED

Lord Jesus, you came into the world to heal our
infirmities and to endure our sufferings. You went
about healing all and bringing comfort to those in
pain and need.

We come before you now in this time of need asking
that you may be the source of our strength in body,
courage in spirit and patience in pain.

May we join ourselves more closely to you on the
Cross and in your suffering that through them we
may draw our patience and hope.

Assist us and restore us to health so that united
more closely to our family, the Church, we may give
praise and honour to your name. Amen.

Please pray for the repose

of the soul of

Don Millett, PGK

who passed away on October 23

mailto:ewart.harris@kofc.org
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Br. Daniele Napeone, Ron Careals

and Dennis Dursureault preparing
food.

Br. Tom Tilly takes

an opportunity to
sell Cash Calendars.

A Rosary Rally was held at St. Raphael’s

to commemorate the 100th anniversary
of the siting of Mary in Fatima.

Knights provide an Honour Guard for Br. Sean

Browne. (Missing is GK John D’Addario who took
the photo.)

A joint installation of Officers

from Councils 5073 and 10061

was held at St. Gabriel’s Church.

KNIGHTS’ MONTHLY MOMENTS

CANADIAN MARTYRS BBQ
September 14

ASSUMPTION BBQ
October 5

ROSARY RALLY
October 20

HONOUR GUARD FOR
BROTHER SEAN BROWNE

September 28

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS

SEPTEMBER 14
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COUNCIL CONTACT INFORMATION

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE
2017-2018

COUNCIL COMMITTEES
2017-2018

PARISH ROUND TABLE
COORDINATORS

CHAPLAIN
Msgr. Raymond Modeski
905.632.6114

GRAND KNIGHT
John D’Addario
905.639.9727

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

CHANCELLOR
Michael Mark
905.333.3623

RECORDER
Bill Manley
905.632.7410

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Paul Catena

905.630.1840

TREASURER
Jim Csordas
905.681.2075

LECTURER
Colin Pye
905.632.4965

ADVOCATE
Jere Hartnett

905.637.3934

WARDEN
Frank Miele
416.606.0436

INSIDE GUARD
Luke Oko

905.637.6826

OUTSIDE GUARD
Paul Harper
905.333.9191

HONORARY OUTSIDE
GUARD

John Pickard
905.336.0076

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR
John Schunk
289.337.4306

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR
Tom O’Brien

289.337.4540

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR
Henry Valchef

905.639.4085

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Steve Reynolds
905.220.3316

BURLINGTON KOLUMBUS

CLUB

President

Tom Flannery
289.259.3284

HALTON COLUMBUS

CHARITIES

President

Paul LaFontaine
905.681.6140

SERVICE PROGRAMS

Program Director

TBA

Community Director

TBA

Family Director

TBA

Pro-Life Directors
TBA

Membership Director

Rohan Nazareth
905.320.8163

Youth Director

TBA

St. John the Baptist

Office:  905.634.2485

Michael Enright
905.315.1744

St. Patrick

Office:  905.632.6114

Tom Vermelfoort
905.634.4812

Frank Hartman
905.634.1260

St. Paul the Apostle

Office:  905.332.5115

Frank Miele
416.606.0436

St. Raphael

Office:  905.637.2346

Rocco Devito
905.637.1220

Jason Romanetti
416.616.7834

In Service to One, in Service to All



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

  November 2017  
1
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

2 3 4
St. John’s Parish
Annual Bazaar
and Craft Sale
9 a.m. to 2 p.m.

5 6
Exec. Meeting
7 p.m.

7
Memorial Mass
7:30 p.m. 
St. Patrick’s

8
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.
Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

9 10 11

12 13
General
Meeting
7:30 p.m.

14
Halton
Columbus
Charities Mtg.
7 p.m.
Friel Room

Midnight Bingo
9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

15
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

16 17 18

19 20
Kolumbus Club
Mtg.
7:30 p.m.

21 22
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.
Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

23
Twilight Bingo
3:45 p.m. to
6 p.m.
Prayer Cenacle
6:30 p.m.

24 25

26 27
Fraternal Night
7:30 p.m.

28
Midnight Bingo
9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

29
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

30 Coming Soon: 
December 3: Santa Claus
Parade.
December 8: Christmas
Turkey Roll

Council 5073 Newsletter Sponsor

Brown Lawyers
Serving

Burlington – Waterdown – Dundas

905.632.2822   www.brownlawyerspc.com

In Service to One, in Service to All



Start your Christmas shopping at the:
 bake sale
 craft table
 new and gently used items
 Christmas table
 children’s table
 and more!

We are grateful to the following businesses and individuals who have made 
donations to our Silent Auction, this year:

** AAllbbeerrtt MMccDDoonnaagghh,, RReeaall EEssttaattee ** AMP Salon **
BBaayyvviieeww FFuunneerraall HHoommee ** Baywest Group ** BBrraanntt AArrttss
IIDDAA PPhhaarrmmaaccyy ** Brant Florist ** BBoobb''ss NNoo FFrriillll''ss **
Burlington Pond H.T.C.. ** BBuurrlliinnggttoonn TTooyyoottaa **
Clark V. Craig, Lawyer ** CCoonncceepptt AAiirr SSyysstteemmss
MMeecchhaanniiccaall IInncc.. ** Holland Park Garden Gallery **
JJoohhnn HHaayyeess,, AArrttiisstt ** Mabel's Labels ** MMeerrcceerr &&
MMeerrcceerr,, CChhaarrtteerreedd AAccccoouunnttaannttss ** Rosehill 
Liquidation ** SShheellaagghh DDeessrroocchheerrss,, RReeaall EEssttaattee **
Total Image Hair Salon WWaallkkiinngg oonn aa CClloouudd **

St. John the Baptist Parish
Annual Christmas Bazaar and Craft Sale

November 4, 2017
9 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Join our Silent Auction to bid on wonderful items such as gift cards,
collector items, goods and services and more!

New!  Have your picture 
taken with Santa!!

AAnndd,, tthhaannkkss ggoo oouutt ttoo oouurr mmaannyy ppaarriisshhiioonneerrss wwhhoo hhaavvee aallssoo mmaaddee ddoonnaattiioonnss!!!!


